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A Tradition of Excellence 

COMING UP… 
 
Monday 21 June 
- NAIDOC Opening ceremony 
 
Tuesday 22 June 
- Mid North Coast Dance Festival 
Coffs Harbour 
 
Wednesday 23  June 
- Athletics Carnival 
 
Thursday 24 June 
- Silver & Bronze Badge ceremony, 
Primary campus 
 
Friday 25 June 
- Last day of school for Term 2 
 
Monday 12 July 
- Staff Development Day 
(Students do not start back today) 
 
Tuesday 13 July 
- Students return for first day of 
Term 3 today 

The Annual General Meeting of the Grafton Public School P & C will be held on Tuesday 13th July at 
6pm in our library.  This will be followed by our regular monthly meeting at 6.30pm.  

All welcome, please come along! 

On Tuesday this week our GPS netballers travelled all the way down to 
Port Macquarie to compete.  The girls showed great sportsmanship in 
their game against Telegraph Point Public School but unfortunately were 
defeated.  We wish the team well in their next games, as part of the 
Schools Cup to be played in Casino.  We thank Mr Craythorn for driving 
the bus and Caitlin for coming along as our umpire. 
Well done everyone! 

LAKE AINSWORTH CAMPS 
For the attention of Year 4 and Year 5 parents: It is not long now until 
Year 4 and 5 students head away to their Lake Ainsworth Excursion. 
Year 4 will head away in Week 2 of Term 3 with Year 5 going in Week 3 
of next term. 
 
Online registration is now open for both camps which involves parents 
getting online and completing details (including medical details) for 
their child. This must be done no later than 25th June. Please ensure 
this is done as soon as possible.  
 
The links are below:  
YEAR 4  
https://officeofsport.ungerboeck.com/.../register.aspx...  
 
YEAR 5  
https://officeofsport.ungerboeck.com/.../register.aspx...  
 
A reminder that full payment is due by the end of term.  

CONGRATULATIONS KOBY!  
 

Koby Carpenter (far left) has won one of the 
local finals of the 2021 Multicultural 
Perspectives Public Speaking Competition! 
Koby, Harrison, Will and Ardra made their way 
to Evans River Community School to 
participate in the finals today.  We are very 
proud of all our speakers who represented 
Grafton Public School so well today and spoke 
so wonderfully. 

Well done! 

http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/calendar.html
http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/
https://officeofsport.ungerboeck.com/prod/emc00/register.aspx?eid=OHRLWktBVC9iN3Y1RmcxUVFjRDZaQT090&fbclid=IwAR0YmWu1Z3h9cBjXNuGuYpDGiHq5TxOJpncxJNNKlV19ZqPz3-UoIAmRbJo
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GPS Ninja Warrior 
 
 
 
Wow!!  Grafton PS is so lucky to have many families sponsor our major fundraising event of the year 
‘Ninja Warrior Obstacle Course’.  
 
The students had a fabulous day earlier this term completing hundreds of laps jumping, running and 
hurdling through the many inflatable objects.  The school raised over $10,000 and you all played a 
part in making this such a successful event.  THANK YOU! 
 
Classes K-6LC, K-6LJ, K-6TA, Kindy Purple and Kindy Yellow were eligible for the additional session on 
the course raising the most amount of money.  
 
A special shout out goes to Kaiden in K-6LC who raised the most amount 
of money.  He loved receiving his new scooter today.  
 
Grade winners who will look forward to shopping at Big W: 
K – Cayden F 
1 – Harrison W 
2 – Patrick S 
3 – Maximus C 
4 – Isobel K 
5 – Vinh C 
6 – Madison D 
Support Unit – Amy C 
 
Other prizes included a movie ticket, a visit to the iScream shop, a VIP haircut, an artpack or sporting 
ball.  We thank these local businesses for their continued support.  



Our Junior and Senior Dance Ensembles are participating in the Mid 
North Coast Dance Festival on Tuesday 22nd June in Coffs Harbour. 
Notes were handed out to students last week with more information 
about this event. 
Tickets for the event are available through the following link.  
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=771629... 

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=771629&fbclid=IwAR2UVR4LDXNxdXFVfbMDI3JAWtt-TBsjXHZ5a9EPynzc64GR6kEpX5FVdiI


Noticeboard 

Our canteen on both campuses will no longer be open on Mondays and Tuesdays.  Tuckshop for the 
infants campus will now be on Wednesdays . 

Information packs are now available for Kindergarten 2022.  If any parents have littlies due to start 
“big school” next year in 2022, please collect your enrolment packs from the Infants Office. 

Similarly, if you have a neighbour, friend or relative who has a pre-schooler ready to start school, 
please also encourage them to pick up an enrolment pack. 

We ask that completed enrolment forms be returned as soon as possible 
as our Kinder Kritters transition program commences in Term 3.  

A reminder to all Infants parents that all pocket toys bought to school must be labelled with your 
child's name.  This includes the latest trending poppit toys and beyblades.  Currently the campus rule 
is that students are allowed to bring only one beyblade to school.  Please ensure that each part of 
the toy is labelled (as they sometimes come apart in "battle") and have a chat to your child about not 
sharing toys at school. The school will be providing some stadiums for use so students will no longer 
need to bring a stadium to school.  Beyblades have become a popular lunchtime activity and we 
hope it will continue if students follow the rules.  

Are your contact details correct?  If you have had any change of address, phone number, have 
changed your preferences for an emergency contact or if there has been a change in family 
circumstances, please let us know.  Keeping updated information is very important but especially so 
if you have a sick child.  Thank you! 

NAIDOC Opening Monday 21st June 
At 11:25am our GCoS NAIDOC Opening ceremony will commence in the Yarning Circle at Grafton 
Public School.  Students will be seated on the basketball court to watch our Aboriginal Dance Group 
perform, our beginner Didge group perform for the first time, Lennox M perform the Didge and hear 
from Aboriginal elder guest speakers on the topic ‘Heal Country’. 
 
Due to Covid Restrictions, the following procedures must be followed:  
· All parents or community members coming to watch the performers must sign in using the QR 
code at the front office or at the gate in Mary Street (to make it easier for visitors to access the 
yarning circle). If you don’t have QR technology, you must sign in at the front office. 
· If you are sick, have cold symptoms or have visited an identified high-risk area, please do not attend 
any school events.  
· All adults will need to adhere to the physical distancing regulations of 1.5m distance.  



Attention: Infants Students and Families -   ALL students with bikes or scooters are to leave 
the school via the bus gate.  They are to walk their 'wheels' to the gate and wait near the tree 
for their parent to collect them.  There are sensible reasons for this:  
1. With Year 2 and Kinder exiting through the front path it is very congested and a safety issue. 
2. The students have to negotiate the front steps with their 'wheels', another WHS issue. 
3. By exiting through the bus gate there are no ramps or steps between the bike racks and the 
gate.  
4. Low volume of students using that gate at 2:45-2:50pm. 
5. 'Wheeled' students are under the eye of bus duty teachers whilst waiting to be collected. 
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